April 2015 Minutes
Call meeting to order 7:00pm
Guest speaker – Doris from Tiny Owl Fundraising
March minutes accepted
Treasurers Report:
$62,639.23
$15,175.00 Team Reg
$77,814.23

Several towns have not given certificate of insurance – Send to Chris Day/Treasurer
(7) Towns still need to pay.

Report accepted

US Lax:  Brett – Still money available for rules interpretation meetings.
Raymond is looking to start a new program.
US LAX sending 9 pallets of equipment for free!!

Largest clinic ever done in March in Exeter!
Learn to play program is being launched for parents and kids looking to do this in the fall of 2015.

Boys VP:  Make sure numbers are on rosters and addresses are correct.
Request Honor Game – Pass along to parents, coaches, and players.

Girls VP:  Rules interpretation meetings need to have information relayed to all coaches.
(5) Towns did not attend the girls meetings. (Seacoast had 12 coaches go!)

Boys Officials:  There were a couple issues last weekend - (Officials were used that were not certified)
There are 101 approved youth officials and new lists are posted regularly with names added.

Girls Officials:  (6) Interpretation  meetings completed.

President:  3/1 & 4/1 deadlines not met.
Certification and compliance worst year yet! – Need to do better going forward.
There are several isues with league athletics. Steve is working on fixing this. (See Steve T.)

The Competition Committee will be evaluating teams in the next few weeks.
Games will count
After 3rd week they will make changes.
League hub open for sportsmanship awards and officials rating.

Festival – The Appreciation Days turnout was ok and much better than last year.

Girls sticks are coming strung wrong.  College heads are illegal at 6”.  They need to be 6 ½” wide.

Steve had a “Play For The Cure” meeting – More info coming soon.
Options to sponsor WBZ coming to festival.  Corporate sponsors are being worked on.
Looking to have a “Live Feed” ESPNNH at festival possibility create sponsorships from NHYLA for kids going to college with extra money.

“First Stick Program” – Free equipment form USLAX (A Grant) to get more kids playing.

Laconia is looking to have a jamboree over Memorial Day weekend – Need to let them know and reach out.

Discussion ensued regarding middle schools adding teams and the fallout that will create.
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Motion to adjourn accepted
